After receiving data, you need to contact local colleges in LARC that might have similar programs.  Those colleges will be listed on the LMI report. If you draft a brief email explaining the program, Jennifer will email it to the voting members of the colleges for this.  You will need to list colleges contacted in the program submittal.

Contacting:
Orange Coast College – Dietetic Service Supervisor/Certified Dietary Manager
Glendale Community College – Dietetic Services Supervisor
LA City College – Dietetic Service Supervisor
Long Beach City College – Certified Dietary Manager certification

Dear Fellow Community Colleges with Dietary Manager Programs:

Mt. SAC’s Nutrition and Foods Program is currently designing a Dietary Manager certificate.  This certificate will consist of 26 units and will include courses in nutrition, culinary arts, food service management, food safety and sanitation, and field experiences in both clinical and non-clinical food service sites.  Two new courses were designed: Therapeutic Diets and Menu Planning for Institutional Food Service.  Mt. SAC’s Advisory Committee gave approval to the Nutrition and Foods program in March 2023.  The aim is to meet both ANFP CDM standards and CDPH DSS standards as well.  We are hoping to debut the new courses in the Fall 2025 catalog.

We are writing to inform you of our plans.  The new certificate will be discussed at the LARC meeting in October.


